41.
Minutes of the CGLMC Ltd Tournament Sub-Committee Meeting held via Video Link on Tuesday 27th October 2020

Present:  A McArtney (Tournament Convenor), P Sawers (Chair), L Gordon, C Yule, J McLeish

In Attendance: M Wells (Chief Executive), K McNicoll (PGA Head Professional), Stuart Milne (PGA Teaching Professional)


Meeting began at 1730 hours.

1. Apologies
None

2. Declaration of Interest
None

3. Tournament Pricing 2021 – Decision Paper
The Head Professional referred the committee to the proposed pricing document. 
Northern Ladies Open entry was agreed in consultation with the committee. 
Senior Open – Increased to £35. A Trustee raised the point that this is similar to the entry fee at other local clubs. 
Cant Cup – Increased to £35 (Per pair). 
Junior Open – Free entry. A Trustee raised the point that this fits in well with values of CGL at grass roots level and was great to see the success of the 2020 event. 
The Tournament sub-committee agreed to the proposed pricing for 2021 and this was to be passed to the Finance sub-committee.

4. Tournament Results 2020
The Head Professional referred the committee to the alterations of the STH tournaments this year due to Covid-19 restrictions and praised the decision to allow the tournaments to proceed. 

42.
Results;
Gents Links – Daniel Elder
Ladies Links – Ailsa Wilson
Junior Links – Rory Bain	
Ladies Rosebowl – Pauline Stewart
Ben Hogan – Scott Mann
Nicol Cup – Reece Kerrigan

The Head Professional also referred the group to feedback gained from new formats that were played and that a survey would be sent out to competitors to better understand their views.
The Chief Executive raised the point of potentially putting together a group of volunteers that would like to be educated in the rules to help with refereeing finals and matches of tournaments going forward.  
The Head Professional agreed to consider how best to increase the capacity of rule officials for CGL Championships and matches.

[bookmark: _Hlk16852805]5. Any Other Competent Business
A trustee raised the point that there is no clock externally at the starter’s box at Burnside to assist with starting duties during open events.
A trustee raised a point that during the Nicoll Cup final, golfers in front didn’t give way to the final. Starters are to remind people on day that Links finals are taking place, they have priority on the golf course and should be let through when practical.
The Head Professional suggested that a new handicap knockout tournament could be created by CGLMC Ltd, that can be all-inclusive. This tournament would work well with new WHS and multi-set use of tees. Tournament can send right message of modern golf. Proposed name – The Carnoustie Match-Play Championship. Committee agreed for CGL Tournament team to pursue this new event for a 2021 launch. 



There being no other business the meeting closed at 1800 hours.

